
• Friday 14th May – Bishop Roger visiting
• Monday 31st May – Half term
• Tuesday 15th June – Class Photographs
• Wednesday 16th June – Birch Hall 

Adventures trip – tbc
• Wednesday 23rd June – Year 6 visit to the 

Tower of London
• Wednesday 23rd June – parents’ evening 

for KS1 and KS2
• Thursday 24th June – Parents’ evening for 

KS1 and KS2
• Friday 16th July – Leavers’ celebration 10am
• Last Day of Term Friday 16th July

We were delighted to welcome Bishop Roger!

Don’t forget to book your child’s lunch by the evening 
before in order to guarantee their choice of menu option!  
The week after Easter will be week 3 of the new menu!

Children’s choice menu
Thursday 20th May will be a special dinner – chosen by the 

children.  The choices will be:
Option 1. Beefburger, Chips, Coleslaw and ketchup. Option 

2. Southern Fried Quorn Burger.
Chocolate Chip Muffins
Bishop Roger’s visit

Bishop Roger loved his time with us today! He had a tour
of school and spent time with some of the children in the 
Reflection Room.  He was also treated to a Roadshow 

session with Rev. Stallard and the children who attend his 
club.  The children gave Bishop Roger some beautifully 
decorated crosses they had made and were delighted to 
learn that he is going to leave them in lots of different 
churches around the parish for others to enjoy too!  In

return he brought us some holding crosses made from old 
church pews that we can use in the Reflection Room.

Covid-19 Risk Assessment Update
Mrs Fawcett attended a public health briefing for schools 

this week, in advance of further easing of restrictions 
from Monday.  Although the outside world is beginning to 

open up, the requirements for schools will not change 
very much.  All the while contact tracing remains in place,, 

schools must continue to operate in bubbles, with 
staggered breaks and drop off / pick up times.  As 
regards the wearing of masks, the advice from the 

director of public health is that they should be worn by 
parents at the school gate where strict 2m distancing 

cannot be adhered to.  Please be wary of allowing children 
to mix outside their bubbles when not at school. In the 

event of positive cases, the spread of the virus in school 
must be contained to minimise the impact of having to 

close bubbles and revert to remote learning. Compared 
with other schools, we have an excellent record, having 
only had to close one bubble on one occasion during the 

entire pandemic.  This is due to the robust risk 
assessments and how stringently we are continuing to 

follow them to keep everyone as safe as possible.  

Lunch Menu

Dates For Your Diary

I enjoyed meeting the Bishop today!  I also spent some time with some of the children from
Year 3 and 4 – I loved seeing the flowers they had made as part of their science topic! Have
A lovely weekend everyone!
Jenson    
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Top Dojo!
Reception – R-J   
Year 1 – Alex & Ozzy
Year 2 – Archie A
Year 3 – Lizzie
Year 4 – James
Year 5 – Mikolaj
Year 6 – Faryn

Well 
done!
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